
NOTICE TO THE BAR

Re: Supreme Court's Ad Hoc Committee on Continuing Legal
Education – Comments on Final Report and Recommendations

The Supreme Court’s Ad Hoc Committee on Continuing Legal Education has submitted its final report to the Supreme
Court.  The Court has directed that the Committee's report and recommendations be published for comment.  Publication
of the report accompanies this Notice.  Those seeking to comment must do so, in writing, by February 17, 2009, at the
following address:

Clerk of the Supreme Court
Richard J. Hughes Justice Complex

P.O. Box 970
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0970

As an alternative, interested parties may submit their comments on the report via Internet e-mail at the following address:
Comments.Mailbox@njcourts.gov.

Please note that as part of its review, the Supreme Court will be considering all of the comments previously submitted in
response to the Committee's Draft Report (Public Notice of June 3, 2008).  Those who submitted comments on the Draft
Report may either rely on them or submit supplemental statements.

The Supreme Court will not consider anonymous submissions. Those who seek to have the Court consider their comments
must include both name and address. Comments submitted in response to this Notice will be publicly available after the
Court has acted on the Ad Hoc Committee’s Final Report and Recommendations.

Stephen W. Townsend, Esq.
Clerk of the Supreme Court

Dated: December 1, 2008
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